
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Mid-America Regional Council (MARC) will release 
Request for Proposal (RFP) documents for the provision of contract-dependent services 
to adults in the Missouri counties of Cass, Clay, Jackson, Platte, and Ray; additional 
Missouri counties by contract; and contract-dependent services for the Kansas counties 
of Johnson, Leavenworth, Miami, and Wyandotte, and other locations, for State Fiscal 
Year (SFY) 2023-2025 (February 2024 through June 2025). Services for this release 
include: 
 
 

Financial Management Services 
For Veteran Directed Care Program 

 
 
This RFP will be released Thursday, December 7, 2023. Unless requested by multiple 
respondents, there will be no conference focusing on the various services being 
requested on this expedited opportunity. The RFPs may be obtained on the MARC 
website at https://www.marc.org/about-marc/funding-and-rfps or by contacting Tonya 
Boston at tboston@marc.org. All proposals will be accepted by email to Tonya Boston 
no later than Thursday, January 4, 2024, by 4:00 PM CST. 
 
 
MARC hereby notifies all interested parties that it affirmatively ensures that all respondents to this 
notice are afforded full opportunity to submit proposals and that no respondent will be 
discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, national origin, disability, sex, or veteran 
status in consideration of an award. 
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